May 3, 1988

Docket No, 50-5

Dr. Charles L. Hosler
Yice President for Research and
Dean of the Graduate Schoo!
Pennsylvania State University
207 01d Main Building
University Park, Pennsylvania 16802

Dear Dr, Hosler:

SUBJECT: PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY OPERATOR AND SENIOR OPERATOR
REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM

The staff of the !, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed fts
review and evaluation of the Pennsylvania State University Cperator and Senior
Operator Requalification Program that you submitted on October 21, 1987, as
supplemented. The program was reviewed against the criteria in 10 CFR 55 and
conforming amendments contained in Generic Letter No. 87-07 dated March 19,
1987. The program was also reviewed against the criteria in ANSI/ANS 15.4,
“Selection and Training of Personne) for Research Reactors" which 1s supported
by Generic Letter No, 83-12A dated July 11, 1983.

Based on 1ts review, the staff concludes that the Pennsylvania State
University Operator and Seiiior Operator Requalification Program meets the
requirements of the regulation and is, therefore, acceptable. We reguest that
you begin to implement your approved program immediately.

If you have any questions, please contact Alexander Adams, Jr., our Project
Manager for your facility, at (301) 492-1121,

Sincerely,

orijinal signed by
Lester S. Rubenstein, Acting Director
Standardization and Nen-Fower
Reactor Project Directorate
Divisien of Reactor Prcjects - III, 1V,
¥ and Special Prujects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHMINGTON, D. C. 20686

Mo 3, 1988

Dr. Charles L. Hosler
Vice President for Research and
Dean of the Graduate School
Pennsylvania State University
207 01d Main Building
University Park, Pennsylvania 16802

Dear Dr, Hosler:

SUBJECT: PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY OPERATOR AND SENIOR OPERATOR
REQUALIFICATION PROGRAM

The staff of the U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed fts
review and evaluation of the Pennsylvania State University Operator and Senior
Operator Requalification Program that you submitted on October 21, 1967, as
supplemented. The program was reviewed against the criteria in 0 CFR 5 and
conforming amendments contained in Generic Letter No, 87-07 dated March 19,
1987, The program was also reviewed against the criteria in ANSI/ANS 15.4,
“Selection and Trainlng of Personnel for Research Reactors® which is supported
by Generic Letter No. 83-12A dated July 11, 1983.

Based on its review, the staff concludes that the Pennsylvania State
University Operator and Senfor Operator Requalification Program meets the
requirements of the regulation and is, therefore, acceptable. We reguest that
you begin to implement ycur approved program imvediately.

If you have any questions, plezse contact Alexander Adams, Jr., our Project
Manager for your facility, at (301) 492-1121,

Sincerely,

o @Sﬁrzb
Lester S. Rubenstein, Acting Director
Standardization and Non-Power
Reactor Project Directorite
Division of Reactor Projects - IIl, 1V,
Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Governor's Office of State Planning
and Developmint
ATTN: Coordinator, Pennsylvania
State Clearinghouse
Post Office Box 1323
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120

Dr. Marcus H. Voth, Director

Penn State Breazeale Reactor

College of Engineering

The Pennsylvinia State University
207 01d Main Building

University Park, Pennsylvania 16802
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